
Pennsylvania
State and Local Cybersecurity
Grant Program Workshop

Pennsylvania is eligible for up to $5.2 million in FFY 2022 and $10.4 million in FFY 
2023 of the State and Local Government Cybersecurity Grant Program (SLGCP). This 
funding will be used to continue and expand the cybersecurity services available to local 
governments through partnerships with the Office of Administration. 

These services include security awareness training, anti-phishing exercise capabilities, 
vulnerability testing, and network intrusion monitoring. 

Local governments will be able to apply for funding through a competitive grant 
program administered by the Commonwealth in the FFY 2024 and FFY 2025 of the 
SLGCP. 

The same workshop will be offered on two dates for your convenience. You will receive 
an overview of the SLCGP grant process in greater detail and explain each of the four 
projects.

Contact:  SLCGP Committee  |  slcgp-pa@pa.gov

Tuesday, April 30, 2024
10:00 am – 11:00 am

REGISTER HERE!

Tuesday, May 7, 2024
1:00 pm – 2:00 pm

REGISTER HERE!
OR

https://events.gcc.teams.microsoft.com/event/4ea941aa-babf-4962-8b19-8eaab7331ca4@418e2841-0128-4dd5-9b6c-47fc5a9a1bde
https://events.gcc.teams.microsoft.com/event/cc575ea2-a2ba-48f6-b168-45b5dda67243@418e2841-0128-4dd5-9b6c-47fc5a9a1bde

